Message from His Worship
Mayor Amarjeet Sohi

On behalf of the City Council and the people of Edmonton, welcome
to the 2021 Kailasa Canada’s celebration of Hindu Heritage Month.

As we continue to battle the COVID-19 pandemic, events like this are
more important than ever. When we share our cultures, we're able
to grow together and build a country that is strong, vibrant and
connected.

This event brings Canadians together to celebrate the many
significant contributions that the Hindu culture has made to our
country. By celebrating our country’s incredible diversity, we can
experience the common threads that connect us across boundaries
and borders.

I commend Kailasa Canada’s ongoing work to support the Hindu
community. And I want to thank the many people who worked
together to coordinate this event, which provides connection,
learning and recognition of this unique community’s many
achievements.

Enjoy the celebration.
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